Dear Butler families,

Welcome families! Another great year at Butler is upon us, and I am eager to
get started. My name is Nicole Fulcher and I will be providing learning
support services to your child this school year. I value parental involvement,
and I look forward to our collaboration. I have been a special education
teacher for about fourteen years, and this will be my second year at Butler.

As your child’s case manager, I will be setting up an annual IEP meeting in
which we will discuss your child’s progress and answer any questions or
concerns you may have. You are always welcome to contact me throughout
. ithe year about your child’s [EP goals.

he first week of school students will be involved in team building activities
with their homerooms. I will be joining these activities to have an opportunity
to meet and get to know your child. This is always a fun time at the start of
the school year! During the first week, I will email/send home more
information about my classroom as well as the date/time for Back to School
Night.

Enjoy the rest of your summer, and [ look forward to meeting everyone in the
Fall!

Sincerely,

Nicole Fulcher
Special Education
Butler Elementary



